To Voting Squash Members
This is a final reminder that the EGM is tomorrow night Tuesday 4th June at 7.30pm.  Your views will only be known if you actually vote, so we encourage all eligible squash members to use their vote.
The cut off for email votes is midday Tuesday 4th June. 
To make sure you are clear:
Two items you are voting for:
- 5th squash court - If you think the club needs a bit of time to work out the best future for the club before we commit to the 5th court, then accept Vote 1 and reject Vote 3. If you think the 5th squash court should be restored immediately, accept vote 3 and reject Vote 1.
- Ladies' changing room reinstatement - If you support the fact that this cannot happen any faster due to insurance and building restrictions, accept Vote 2 and reject Vote 4. If you think irrespectively the ladies' changing room should be restored to the same standard as the men’s', accept Vote 4 and reject Vote 2. 

The improved voting form is again attached below.
If you are voting by email and have not yet done so, please reply to this email and delete either ACCEPT or REJECT as appropriate when you reply: 
Vote 1 - ACCEPT REJECT The club needs a bit of time to assess the need for the 5th court 
Vote 2 - ACCEPT REJECT Ladies changing room needs insurance agreement 
Vote 3 - ACCEPT REJECT Reinstate the 5th court without any further assessment 
Vote 4 - ACCEPT REJECT Reinstate the ladies changing immediately


